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ESTABLISHMENT AND COORDINATION COMMITTEE

FORMAL SUBMISSION
“BRISBANE CITY COUNCIL’S SUBMISSION ON THE SUSTAINABLE PLANNING AND OTHER LEGISLATION AMENDMENT BILL (SPOLA BILL 2011)”
FROM THE MEETING OF MONDAY 5 DECEMBER 2011
The Sustainable Planning and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2011 (SPOLA Bill 2011) was introduced into Parliament on 11 October 2011.  The Queensland Parliament’s Transport, Local Government and Infrastructure Committee is undertaking an inquiry into the SPOLA Bill 2011 and will report back to Parliament in February 2012. Council has provided a submission to inform the Committee of key issues regarding the SPOLA Bill. 

The Establishment and Coordination Committee approved Council’s submission to the Queensland Parliament’s Transport, Local Government and Infrastructure Committee on 5 December 2011.
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Dedicated to a better Brisbane







